
 

 

 

  
Thank you so much for all your work and for the lights, they are awesome and our members are very 

happy with them! 

 

We appreciate all the process of planning and also all the installation process. It was clean and smooth 

and all as planned and the change was seamless. 

 

I will highly recommend you to anyone who is in the business of looking for replacing the lights. Please 

let me know if we can be any assistance in the future. 

 

It would be awesome to have an ADD in the Inside tennis. Let me know if we can help with anything. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Tomas Penicka 

Director of Tennis 

Los Altos Golf & Country Club 

1560 Country Club Drive 

Los Altos, CA 94024 

Office:      650-947-3119 

Fax:         650-948-4267 

Email:      tpenicka@lagcc.com 

Website:   www.lagcc.com 
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